
 

 

Public Notice  
A petition has been filed by John Marcus Allen (James 

Franklin Neal – Property Owner) to rezone Parcel# T09 

022 from R-1 (Residential) to B-1 (Business). The Planning 

Commission of the City of Twin City will hold a public 

hearing in the City Commission Chambers at the Twin 

City Police Department on Thursday, January 30th at 

5:30PM.  

All those having an interest in this petition should be 

present.  

 

Lynda Gay Griffin, Chair, Planning Commission of the City 

of Twin City  

  


